LETTER OF INTENTION
ZENO BOGDANESCU

PROF. PHD. ARCH. AT “ION MINCU” UNIVERSITY OF ARCHITECTURE AND URBANISM – BUCHAREST, ROMANIA

I participate in these elections as a representative of “Ion Mincu” University of Architecture and Urbanism in Bucharest, Romania.

As a former member of the group of Project Leaders of EAAE, I express now my intention to candidate for a place in The Council of EAAE, in the 1st  of September in Bordeaux.

My constant participation in many meetings and activities of EAAE in the last at least 10 years, ending with the Best Student Diploma Competition in December 2015 and Erasmus + program on sustainability prove the intention of enhancing the connections between the education and profession in Europe.
It is also well-known the unique event in every beginning of july of students diplomas evaluation by international juries in our University in Bucharest, as a continuous event since 2000, developed by prof. Mac Popescu and then by me as a former Chancellor, Dean and Rector of the University. 

Also, the previous 5 architectural students’competitions were organized and developed by “Ion Mincu” University

These are the main areas of expertise where I can contribute in a future Council, from organizing different events in Bucharest or else where. 

The new challenges in profession will modify the way we educate and new methods of research and creativity will modify the profession itself.

ZENO BOGDANESCU

10  august 2017
Bucharest
